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       Date, 17th April 2017 
  
 
 
Dear S Surender Singh Kandhari and Mrs Bubbles Kandhari  
 
Please accept our heartiest congratulations on achieving the 
Guinness World Record title for ‘Most Nationalities Having a 
Continental Breakfast’ on 13 April 2017. The Gurdwara Nanak Darbar 
was successful in feeding breakfast to 101 nationalities. 
 
We are delighted that you practiced  Guru Gobind Singh’s teachings  
of ‘there is only one race and that is of human beings’ , and were  able 
to invite people from very diverse backgrounds in terms of political 
backgrounds, social status, ethnicity and religious adherence. 
 
You had dignitaries and diplomats at the Breakfast  from a wide range 
of  countries such as Australia, Canada, Chile, Fiji, India, Mexico, 
Philippines, Serbia, Switzerland, Sri Lanka, Turkey, United Kingdom, 
United States of America, Peru, Vietnam, Romania, Kenya and of 
course from the UAE. This bringing of people from diverse 
backgrounds does a lot to improve community cohesion.  
 
More than 600 men, women and children present on the event 
showcased positive values of equality of all people, which is at the 
core of Sikh Teachings. 
 
Warm regards and best wishes for the future events. 
 
 
 

         Lady Dr. Mrs. Kanwaljit Kaur 
         President 
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